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Attention All Providers:   

Clinical Records Procurement for Encounter Data Validation 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy’s (DHCFP’s) External Quality Review Organization (EQRO), Health 
Services Advisory Group (HSAG), is conducting the Fiscal Year 2021-2022 Encounter Data Validation Study.  As part 
of the study, Managed Care Entities (MCEs) are required to provide clinical records documentation for a specified 
sample of Medicaid recipients.  

This study is a required activity.  The DHCFP asks that all providers comply with the requests received from the 
MCEs within the time frames specified. 

 


